
June 2, 1980 

Dr. Burdette W. Eagan 
University of Wisconsin 
Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Dear Buddy: 

Now that I'm back from visiting Harold's mother, as he told you 
I was doing, I am forwarding the invoices for some of the purchases we 
have made. 

As for the file folders, our only interest in the type you use 
was for your benefit. The light-weight ones we have on hand and use for 
our files are suitable for our purposes. I appreciate Ms. Singh's getting 
the information and transmitting it but obtaining them is out of the 
question for us. 

I hope things are going well for you and that you'll be able to 
enjoy a relaxing vacation. 

When anything concrete by way of the trust arrangement which Jim 
Lesar and Howard Roffman discussed with us arrives, We'll let you know. 

Sincerely, 

Lillian Weisberg 


